STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS25128

The intent of this legislation is to remove language that could be construed as proprietary and specific to one
particular vendor. It will also require any salary and benefit study to show as part of market comparisons
data specific to Idaho public and private sector employers.

FISCAL NOTE

These surveys are already being done on an annual basis and the Idaho data is already being collected. The
cost to reflect this data separately in a report will be minimal at most.

Contact:
Senator Jim Guthrie
(208) 332-1000

DISCLAIMER: This statement of purpose and fiscal note are a mere attachment to this bill and prepared by a proponent
of the bill. It is neither intended as an expression of legislative intent nor intended for any use outside of the legislative
process, including judicial review (Joint Rule 18).
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